
 
 
 
 
 
 

MINUTES OF THE DACUSVILLE BUSINESS ASSOCIATION 
 
The bi-monthly meeting of The Dacusville Business Association was held on March 16, 2010 at the 
Dacusville Lions’ Club.  Invocation was given by Andy Hooker.  President Ronny Hall welcomed attendees 
and gave opening remarks.  Minutes of the January 21, 2010 meeting were read and approved.  A 
treasurer’s report was handed out with a current balance of 1417.61.  President Hall reminded the 
membership that dba is not a non-profit organization. 
 
OLD BUSINESS  President Hall presented two sketches of Welcome to Dacusville signs as prepared by 
Michael Barnes.  Signs will be 36x60, at a cost of $500 each.  Discussion followed on colors to be used, 
and a vote followed to have one sign made, gold in color with purple lettering.   
 
May 18, 2010 was designated as the date to recognize our community first responders.  A bbq dinner will 
be planned for the Fire Department, EMS, Sheriff’s Patrol and dba members at the fire department.  
Following the meal, a program of appreciation will take place at the Dacusville Elementary School Gym.  
This program will be open to the public, so a lot of advertising needs to be done if it is going to be 
successful. 
 
NEW BUSINESS  There was no new business acted on. 
 
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:10 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Sylvia D. Hughes 
Secretary 
 
  


